
Ashdon Primary School 

Newsletter 

30th June 2023 
Addresss: Bartlow Road; Ashdon; Essex; CB10 2HB   Tel: 01799584219   Email: admin@ashdon.essex.sch.uk 

Morning Activity Winners: 
Oak!! 

Afternoon Activity Winners: 
Elm!! 

Overall Sports Day Winners: 
Oak—6,390 

Elm— 6,340 
Ash –6,320 

Individual Winners will be announced 
in our Monday Assembly and will also 

receive their certificates!!!! 



Attendance Winners! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Class 2, you can have an extra 10 

minutes playtime next Friday!!  

Well done!  

Class 1   95.60% 
 

 

 

 Class 2   96.47% 

 

 

 

 Class 3   87.39% 

 

Important Dates and Events: 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 30th June—Friday 7th July—
Scholastic Book Fair: 
 Friday 30th—15:30—16:00 in the hall 
 Monday 3rd July—08:15-08:45 in the hall 
 Monday 3rd July—15:30-16:00 in the hall 
 Tuesday 4th July—08:15-08:45 in the hall 
 Tuesday 4th July—15:30-16:00 in the hall 
 Wednesday 5th July—08:15-08:45 in the 

hall 
 Wednesday 5th July—15:30-16:00 in the 

hall 
 Thursday 6th July—08:15-08:45 in the hall 
 Thursday 6th July—15:30-16:00 in the hall 
 Friday 7th July—08:15-08:45 in the hall 

 Friday 7th July —Year 2 School 
Sleep Over (Letter with details to 
follow) 

 Thursday 13th July @ 14:30—Mrs. 
Lunn’s Farewell Assembly (all par-
ents welcome) 

 Pirates of the Curry Bean Summer 
Performances: 

19th July—13:30 & 19:00 
20th July—19:00  

 Friday 21st July—Year 6  Leavers As-
sembly @ 09:30 in the hall 

 Friday 21st July—Last Day of Sum-
mer Term 2 (08:50-15:30) 

 

 

Conduct towards staff: 
I am writing regarding the expectations for 
conduct when communicating face-to-face, 
over the phone or via email with members 
of school staff and, more specifically, staff at 
reception desk. We’d like to take this oppor-
tunity to thank the overwhelming numbers 
of parents who continue to communicate 
with staff in a friendly and respectful man-
ner. 
 

Of late a very small number of individuals 
have failed to communicate respectfully 
when accessing services from the front 
office, taking out their frustrations on mem-
bers of staff in a manner that is unaccepta-
ble. 
 

We are taking this opportunity to remind all 
parents of our expectations for courteous 
and polite exchange.   
 

Thanks so much,  
 
 

Ms. Reynecke 


